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THE SSSNA’S “CHURCH ROUTE” IN THE SOUTH SIDE SLOPES GETS 

PERMANENT SIGNAGE FOR A FUN, POPULAR WALKING TOUR 
 

Pittsburgh, PA – The South Side Slopes Neighborhood Association (SSSNA) is 

excited to announce the installation of signs marking the “Church Route” through the 

South Side Slopes. The Church Route is a walking tour that goes up and down our 

unique stairways providing beautiful views of the city, and featuring glimpses of the 

eccentric hillside architecture and historic churches. For 10 years this route was a part 

of the SSSNA's annual StepTrek but the association decided to formalize the route into 

a permanently signed walk instead. Funding for the signage was provided by the 

SSSNA in partnership with the City of Pittsburgh, who manufactured and installed the 

wayfinding signs. 

 

Adam Jette, a volunteer for the annual StepTrek event stated, “It will be nice to have a 

self-guided tour that residents of Pittsburgh and visitors to our city can use to explore 

the crazy hillsides of this city. StepTrek is only one day a year but these signs will be 

available every day." 

 

The signs are posted at intersections leading from the start of the route at 15th and E. 

Carson Streets. The Church Route travels up 15th Street eventually ascending many 

different stairways and adjacent to the historical church of the Slopes. St. Adalabert's, 

St. Michael's, St. Paul's, and St. Josephat's churches are highlights of the trip, along 

with several stunning views of the city and the streets made of stairways. 

 

In keeping with the tradition of StepTrek, an annual tour of two different courses up 

and down the South Side Slopes, a narrative of the route is provided on the website 

here: http://www.southsideslopes.org/steptrek/church-route. A brochure with a map and 

helpful navigation information will be printed this summer, and will be available at the 

South Side Chamber of Commerce office on 11th and Carson Streets. In addition to a 

map, the brochure will provide historical anecdotes about the churches and community 

as well ongoing improvements and changes to the neighborhood. 

 
 

About South Side Slopes Neighborhood Association 

The mission of the South Side Slopes Neighborhood Association (SSSNA) is to 

maintain, foster and improve the quality of life, safety and unity of the South Side 

Slopes neighborhood. The SSSNA was founded in 1998 after a fire on Holt Street 

spread to three houses before the city fire trucks could get to the site. Since then, The 

SSSNA has advocated for the South Side Slopes community and works to promote 

neighborhood communication and investment in our community. The SSSNA was 

designated a 501(c)(3) nonprofit in 2007. 


